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June 14, 2016  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2014-0105 – Ottawa River Power Corporation – Draft Rate Order 
  Comments of the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

VECC’s comments on the draft rate order were sent by email to the Company and interested  parties 
on  Thursday June 9, 2016 and are now being filed with the Board for consideration in the approval 
process for the Draft Rate Order. Our comments consist of the following: 

1) The distribution rates on the Tariff Sheets for Street Lights and USL do not match the 
values calculated in Appendix K – Rate Design 

2) In the Cost Allocation model – Sheet I6.1 – Revenue – Row 29 has not been updated for    
the approved load forecast 

3) In Appendix F – the calculations of the Deferral and Variance account rate riders do not 
all use the approved load forecast. 

Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC
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